" Bill Hunter

L

From: Baldwin, Brent L. <bbaldwin@cob.org>
Sent: Wednesday, June 01, 2016 11:21 AM

To: Bill Hunter

Cc: jason@larrystoner.net

Subject: RE: Notice of Intent to Provide Sewer Service

Thanks Bill, the lot appears to be part of the South Geneva Plat which dates back to 1889. Sewer connection can be
approved.

Brent Baldwin, AICP

Development Manager

104 W Magnolia Street, Suite 109, Bellingham WA 98225
(360) 778-7900 (main) (360} 778-7940 (direct)
bbaldwin@cob.org

NOTE: My incoming/outgoing e-mail messages are subject to public disclosure requirements per RCW 42.56

From: Bill Hunter [mailto:bill. hunter@lwwsd.org]
Sent: Wednesday, June 01, 2016 9:18 AM

To: Baldwin, Brent L. <bbaldwin@cob.org>

Cc: jason@larrystoner.net

Subject: Notice of Intent to Provide Sewer Service

Brent,

Attached is a notice letter for 1 new single family residence on Lots 17-21, Block 7, Plat of South Geneva On Lake
Whatcom which is outside the City UGA.

Bill Hunter, P.E. | Assistant General Manager / District Engineer

LAKE WHATCOM WATER & SEWER DISTRICT
1220 Lakeway Drive
Bellingham, WA 98229

8am - 5pm, Monday — Thursday
(360) 734-9224, Fax: (360) 738-8250
www.lwwsd.org

NOTICE: The information contained in this electronic message is confidential and only for the use of the intended recipient(s); and contains
confidential and/or privileged information belonging to Lake Whatcom Water and Sewer District or its customers or consultants or vendors. Any
unauthorized review, use, copying, disclosure or distribution of this message is strictly prohibited. If you are not an intended recipient of this
message, please contact the sender and destroy all copies of the message and any attachments immediately.

Email from this address is subject to public disclosure pursuant to RCW 42.56.



LAKE WHATCOM WATER & SEWER DISTRICT

1220 Lakeway Drive (360) 734-9224
Bellingham, WA, 98229 Fax 738-8250

*** Transmitted Via Email ***

June 1, 2016
Attn:  Brent Baldwin, Development Manager
City of Bellingham Public Works Department - Engineering Division

210 Lottie Street
Bellingham, WA 98225

Re: Notice of Intent to Provide Sewer Service

Dear Mr. Baldwin,

Lake Whatcom Water and Sewer District has received a sewer service application for one (1)
new single family residence on the land described below:

Address: #N/A Lookout Ave

Legal Description: Plat of South Geneva On Lake Whatcom
Block 7, Lots 17-21

Assessor Parcel Number:  380335-037305-0000

In accordance with the Interlocal Agreement for Sewage Services between the City of
Bellingham and Lake Whatcom Water and Sewer District, effective January 1, 2014, the District
hereby gives notice that it intends to provide sewer service to the lot identified above.
It appears the lot existed prior to May 1, 2005.
LAKE WHATCOM WATER & SEWER DISTRICT

Bl D
Bill Hunter, PE
District Engineer / Assistant General Manager



